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SAS starts daily non-stop flights Gothenburg-Brussels

- also increases Gothenburg-London flights

As of Monday, November 12, there are two SAS connections between Gothenburg-Landvetter
and Brussels, with departures at 8:20 a.m. and 4:05 p.m.. (Return from Brussels 10:45 a.m. and
6:30 p.m.)

”We now have the opportunity to serve business travelers better and support development in
western Sweden and the Gothenburg region,” says Lars-Ove Filipson, SAS Sales Manager,
Western Sweden. ” After London, Brussels is our next largest international destination from
Gothenburg.”

SAS has held discussions with a number of interests for some time, including the Western
Sweden Chamber of Industry and Commerce and the City of Gothenburg, regarding how the
business community in western Sweden could advance its positions. The issue of flight
connections has been a key theme.

New departures to London
In addition, SAS is adding a third daily flight from Gothenburg to London Heathrow Airport
beginning November 19. The new departures will be 12:05 p.m. from Gothenburg and 2:05
p.m. from Heathrow. SAS already has morning and afternoon flights to Heathrow, at 7:15 a.m.
and 4:30 p.m.

For more information, contact Lasse Filipson, + 46 709 442272.
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